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01 July 2024 
 
 
Dear members, 
 
We are pleased to inform you that, effective 01 July 2024, the Mandurah Basketball Association (MBA) will 
operate under the newly adopted Mandurah Basketball Association Inc. Constitution 2023.  The 
Constitution was unanimously approved at the 2023 Annual General Meeting (AGM) and has since 
received formal endorsement from the Department of Mines, Industry Regulation and Safety (DMIRS). 
 
New Constitution Highlights: 
 

• Availability:  The full text of the Constitution is now available on the Mandurah Basketball 
Association website. 

• Membership categories:  The new Constitution introduces two categories of membership: 
Ordinary and Associate.  Detailed explanations of these categories, along with the application 
process, are outlined in Part 3, Division 1 of the Constitution. 

 
Membership Fee Waiver: 
 
As discussed during the 2023 AGM, there is a grace period for existing domestic (parent or player) 
members with voting rights held under the previous Constitution (2019), to apply for Ordinary membership 
without a fee during the first Ordinary membership period (July 1, 2024 – June 30, 2025).  The waiver is 
subject to Ordinary membership application and approval. 
 
We encourage all eligible members to review the new Constitution and review the new Ordinary 
membership eligibility. 
 
The Governance Director (Board Secretary) is now accepting applications for Ordinary membership from 
interested and eligible people.  Ordinary membership application forms are now available from the 
Mandurah Basketball Association website, or upon request via email 
(board.secretary@mandurahbasketball.com.au). 
 
Should you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

Kylie 
Kylie Hewitt 
Governance Director 
 
on behalf of the Board of Directors 
Mandurah Basketball Association  
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